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Little Wandle  

Thank you to those who came to the reading 

workshop on Thursday. We hope you found it 

useful.  

A little reminder to please record in the 

reading diary when you have read with your 

child at home. There are some children who are 

not reading at all at home and this is part of 

their homework.   

Information for Parents 
Wednesday 11th October 

Harvest Assembly 2.30pm  

(Children can be collected to go home straight 

after) 

 

16th October and 18th October 

Parents evenings (please sign up if you have not 

yet done so) 

 

30th October- INSET DAY 

 

The ‘Show and Tell’ group for next Friday is Red 

group (Jude, Alisha, Quinn, Pranav, Leon and 

Taurus).  

 

Also if anyone has any harvest donations, please bring 

them in next week. They will be going to the local 

foodbanks. 

 

Star Learner 
 

A huge well done to Ellsee for 

being such a whizz in maths 

this week and having a go at all 

the independent challenges! 

Year One 

Learning Letter 

Ongar Place Primary School, Addlestone, Surrey 01932 842785 

6th October 2023 

 

 

 

Learning Journey 
This week we have read the story of The 

Three Billy Goats Gruff. The children were all 

able to retell the story from beginning to end 

and had a go at drawing a story map.  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In maths we have been learning how to 

compare numbers using the more than (>), less 

than (<) and equal to (=) symbols. The children 

have worked very hard on this. Here are some 

examples of the challenges they did 

completely independently. They are also 

learning how to take a photograph of their 

challenges too using our class camera.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


